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Not so much a submission, but a note of support. 
Regional Tourism in NSW needs continued support and funding - as for many years it has 
always been very Sydney focussed. 
 
In our case, we are undoubtedly the best hotel in Australia and receive relatively very little 
support from NSW Government and DNSW. Tourism Vic and SA are much stronger in 
promoting the regions. 
 
Thank you 
 
Joost Heymeijer 
General Manager 
Emirates Wolgan Valley Resort and Spa 


